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I live in Seapark Malahide and would like to object to the proposals for the expansion of
routes at the second runway at Dublin airport, specifically the 15 flights that could cross
our area between 6 and 7 am. These divergent flight paths have not gotten planning
permission and are in breach of the planning laws. These divergent flight paths would
significantly affect my family with young children. We chose the area to buy our house as
the area was suitable for small children, and we have made a significant investment in our
property. Not only will this affect our physical health due to stress and lack of sleep, it will
also affect our mental health and will have a significant impact on the value of our house.

As these flights are in breach of the planning laws they cannot be allowed to go ahead. 

I am a law abiding citizen who moved to Fingal in 2016. I do not break the law, I have
made a significant investment in the community and the very least that I expect is that the
DAA and FCC uphold the law the same as all citizens in the community are expected to.

Susan Kelly




